
Meeting of the PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

of the TOWN OF WILTON meeting on June 15, 2009 
 

 

This was a regularly scheduled meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission. 

Christine Finkelstein, Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:00 at the Comstock 

Community Center. 

 

In attendance were Commissioners Christine Finkelstein, Jamie Van Acker, Kevin 

O’Brien,  Joe Burke and Director of Parks and Recreation Steve Pierce. 

 

The minutes from the previous meeting were approved with minor corrections. 

 

There was a motion to approve the draft of the Parks and Recreation Operating Manual.  

The motion was approved unanimously subject to correcting typographical errors and 

will be sent to the Board of Selectmen. 

 

Parks and Rec report 

 

There was discussion regarding the watering of trees that were recently planted in town. 

Parks and Rec does not currently have resources to water them on an ongoing basis. 

 

Parks and Rec has been busy on most days despite the rainy June weather. Work includes 

cutting lawns, doing repairs or doing maintenance. 

 

4
th

 of July- Everything is set for the 4
th

 of July celebration including fireworks and bands. 

The police may not direct traffic at the event due to budget issues. There will be police at 

the 4
th

 of July celebration. 

 

Music Fest- very few musicians are touring. Parks and Rec has a concert by the Laughing 

Bones (which is a Dead cover band) on 7/19. 

P+R is trying to book Gandolf Murphy. 

 

Camp registrations still are not sold out. Registrations have picked up recently but are 

still below last year’s level. 

 

Adjournment 

 

At 9:18 there was no further business to discuss so a motion to adjourn was made and 

passed. The meeting was adjourned at 9:18. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joseph R. Burke, Secretary 

Parks and Recreation Commission 

 



 

 

 

 

 


